

## Nowsletter

21st May 2021

## This week we have been...

- Learnt about the concept 'in front'.
- Playing parachute games during P.E.
- Learning about 'who, what and where' and creating our own stories from using these.
- Measuring in Maths.
- Making a natural collage using resources we found in Forest Rangers

## **Important Dates and Messages:**

Class Photos will be held on Thursday 27th May. If your child **does not** attend a **Thursday morning**, they are more than welcome to come in for the **class photo only**. We ask you to bring your child at around 8:50am and wait with your child until they've had their class photo. You will receive a text nearer the date to inform you where to take your child on the day as this will dependent on the weather. Thank you.

When we return from our half term break, children will be doing P.E. in their P.E. kits. This is a unbranded tracksuit either black or navy, a white top and trainers. School jumpers can also be worn. Due to COVID, we please ask that you send your child in on their P.E. day in their P.E. kit. They can then wear this all day. If your child is in the Conker class, this will be a Monday and the Berry class will be Tuesday morning. Please note that only children who attend the Berry class on a Tuesday morning will do P.E. and if your child attends a Tuesday afternoon they can attend in usual uniform.

A number of children are not bringing bookbags into Nursery, can you please ensure that these are sent into Nursery on their first day of each week in order for them to be able to bring home a school library book to share with their family. Thank you.

Our school policy promotes health eating, Can you please ensure that your child has water in their bottle each day, squash, juice is <u>not</u> allowed. Many thanks.

## Weekend Task-

This weekend we would like you to go on a sound hunt. Can you find any objects beginning with the 's' sound such as socks, sunglasses or sandwhich. I wonder how many you can find around your house? Enjoy!